
Civil news: HPCDS opportunity for 2018
standard contract holders

We are inviting tenders from 2018 Standard Civil Contract holders currently
delivering housing and debt services to deliver HPCDS services in Boston and
Lincoln.

This opportunity is open to all 2018 Standard Civil Contract holders
currently delivering housing and debt services, and is not limited to current
HPCDS providers.

Length of contracts

Contracts will be offered from 1 March 2020 until 30 September 2020.

Applicants interested in bidding for the Boston and Lincoln scheme may bid to
deliver services at either Boston, or Lincoln or at both courts.

Up to 4 HPCDS contracts are being offered in the Boston and Lincoln scheme
area, with the scheme scheduled through rotas.

How do I tender?

Tenders must be submitted using the LAA’s e-Tendering system.

Tender deadline

The tender opens on 8 January 2020 closes at 9am on 6 February 2020.

Further information

Civil 2018 contracts tender – to find out more and download the Information
For Applicants document

e-Tendering system – to submit your tender
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